HANDOUT 5.2-C

10/08/2024
Max Overland
To: Clerk of the Board
Subject: Comment on Item 5.2: Receive an Informational Update on the Unique Requirements for the

Pacheco Reservoir Expansion Project, Including Resulting Unique Benefits.

From: Layne Fajeau <laynefajeau@berkeley.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 4:44 PM

To: Clerk of the Board <clerkoftheboard @valleywater.org>

Subject: Comment on Item 5.2: Receive an Informational Update on the Unique Requirements for the Pacheco Reservoir
Expansion Project, Including Resulting Unique Benefits.

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. ***

Hello Valley Water Board,

My name is Layne Fajeau and | am submitting this comment as a Delta resident whose home and community is
intimately affected by water management decisions made by your district. I'm unsure why much of the information
board members previously requested has been omitted from the staff report. It is worrying to see board members'
earnest inquiries for more information about environmental mitigation be ignored and I'd like to see a better response
to the board's questions in the next staff report.

It is also disappointing to see the concerns of Sierra Club California volunteers be ignored. Most important in my mind is
that the Sierra Club recommended considering additional unique requirements related to environmental mitigation,
incursion into Henry Coe State Park, and a crucial discussion on the Imported Water Supply Connections. These have
gone completely unresponded to and | would like to see Valley Water staff respond with sincere consideration in the
next staff report.

Best,
Layne Fajeau

Layne Fajeau

University of California, Berkeley

B.S. Society & Environment, B.A. Political Economy [2023]
laynefajeau@berkeley.edu | (925) 642-7367 | LinkedIn
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